Dear Mr O'Sullivan,

Thanks for your email.

I can confirm the meeting on the 9th of January at 4.00pm in our office.

Kind Regards,

Joelle Normand Executive Assistant

<u>Open Society European Policy Institute</u> Rue d'Idalie 9-13 • B-1050 Brussels • Belgium

Fax: +32-(0)2-502 4646

OSEPI webpage



Thanks Aidan,

Two options to work with:

Either, Thursday, 9 January 15.30 – 16.30 or Friday, 10 January 14.00 – 15.00

Best

Neil

From: O'SULLIVAN Aidan [mailto

Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2013 4:09 PM

To: Neil Campbell

Cc: GADESMANN Gundi; Hugo Brady; ASSIMAKOPOULOU Zinovia

Subject: RE: Thanks

The week starting Jan 6th is good?



European Ombudsman

Aidan O'Sullivan

Cabinet of the European Ombudsman T. + 32 (0)2 284 68 68

Rue Wiertz Montoyer 30 Building B-1047 Brussels F. + 32 (0)2 284 49 14 www.ombudsman.europa.eu

From: Neil Campbell

[mailto

Sent: 25 November 2013 12:16

To: O'SULLIVAN Aidan

Cc: GADESMANN Gundi; Hugo Brady

Subject: RE: Thanks

Likewise, very good to meet you both. We'll get back to you asap with options for a meeting between the Ombudsman and Heather Grabbe in the new year. Are there any particular dates in January or early Feb that we should avoid?

Best

Best Neil

Neil Campbell

Head of EU Policy Development

Open Society European Policy Institute

Rue d'Idalie 9-13 • B-1050 Brussels • Belgium

• OSEPI webpage

From: O'SULLIVAN Aidan

[mailto]
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2013 11:23 AM

To: Neil Campbell

Cc: GADESMANN Gundi; Hugo Brady

Subject: Thanks

Thanks Neil for coming in last Friday. We found it very useful.

Please stay in touch.



European Ombudsman

Aidan O'Sullivan

Cabinet of the European Ombudsman T. + 32 (0)2 284 68 68

Rue Montoyer 30 B-1047 Brussels

www.ombudsman.europa.eu

@EUOmbudsman



European Ombudsman

Aidan O'Sullivan Cabinet of the European Ombudsman T. + 32 (0)2 284 68 68

Rue Montoyer 30 B-1047 Brussels

www.ombudsman.europa.eu @EUOmbudsman